IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR
CAMERON WATER, WV3302603
V#2022-391011

We are required to monitor your drinking water on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring
are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. Between
01/01/2022 and 01/31/2022, we failed to submit the required samples as indicated below and
therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should | do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time.

The table below lists the required monitoring and the compliance period.

Required Monitoring Compliance Period:

38, MONITORING, ROUTINE (IESWTR/LT1), 01/01/2022 to 01/31/2022
MINOR '

TURBIDITY

IMPROPERLY COMPLETED EW-90A, PAGE 2 OF 2

What happened? What is being done? (Describe corrective action)

Improperly Completed EW-90A, page 2 of 2 was missing a signature. When City of Cameron
noticed the missing signature, we immediately got the form signed and sent in. Unfortunately it
was received after the compliance period of 01/31/2022. We will have forms triple checked for
future submissions. To verify nothing is missed.

Public Notice being distributed to residents of The City of Cameron.

For more information, please contact
Nichole M. Bryan at 304-686-2366 or 44 Main Street Cameron, WV 26033

Please share this information with all the other peopie who drink this water, especially those who may not
have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You
can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by CAMERON WATER
State Water System ID# WV3302603 Date Distributed September 6th, 2022




IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR
CAMERON WATER, WV3302603
V#2022-391012

We are required to monitor your drinking water on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring
are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. Between
04/01/2022 and 06/30/2022, we failed to submit the required samples as indicated below and
therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should | do?
There is nothing you need to do at this time.

The table below lists the required monitoring and the compliance period.

Required Monitoring Compliance Period:

27, MONITORING, ROUTINE (DBP), 04/01/2022 to 06/30/2022
MAJOR Failure to Monitor/Report Disinfectant

By-Product Precursors (TOC and/or Alkalinity)

What happened? What is being done? (Describe corrective action)

Samples were taken on time but not received by lab by due date. Operator is going to start
taking samples earlier in the month to make sure enough time for delivery and to be received by
lab.

Public Notice being distributed to residents of The City of Cameron.

For more information, please contact
Nichole M. Bryan at 304-686-2366 or 44 Main Street Cameron, WV 26033

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not
have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You
can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by CAMERON WATER
State Water System ID# WV3302603 Date Distributed September 7th, 2022




